
 
 
 
 

 

TOWN OF GRANBY 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM DATE: May 27, 2025 

 
 
TO: Capital Program Priority Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Kevin Hobson, CPPAC Chairman 
 
REGARDING: NOTICE – Cancellation of Capital Program Priority Advisory Committee 

(CPPAC) 
 
 
Chairman Kevin Hobson has cancelled the CPPAC regular meeting scheduled for June 2, 2025. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, June 23, 2025.  An agenda will be posted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


